
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

DAI/JRO 

 

22 September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to inform you that the works to replace the roof above the Kitchen are now complete and the 

Kitchen will be fully operation from Monday 25 September 2017. 

 

This means that we can now additionally offer a full range of hot meals.  On the reverse of this letter is a 

sample weekly menu to give you some idea of the hot meals that will be on offer. 

 

For your information, all of our school meals meet the School Food Standards, meaning they are 

nutritionally balanced and suitable for our pupils.  Our “Meal Deal” offer, whereby a pupil can purchase 

a main meal of the day and a dessert or a drink (other options are Panini with a dessert or a drink and 

Pasta King with a dessert or a drink), represents fantastic value at £1.90. 

 

Your child is still welcome to bring a packed lunch into school if they prefer. 

 

Our break service will also be available offering hot pizza bagels, bacon sandwiches and toast. 

 

Thank you for your patience and support whilst these works have taken place. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Head of School 


